From: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Sent: 20 January 2020 14:04
To: jfs@stephenson.co.uk <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>
Subject: Re: York Outer Ring Road - Earswick Parish Council 
 
Dear James

Hope you are well.

Earswick Parish Council met last week and decided they would like to have a meeting as soon as possible with you, City of York Council (CYC), the District Valuer, Foss Internal Drainage Board, Ward Cllrs Paul Doughty and Tony Fisher, and Julian Sturdy MP, to discuss in more detail what CYC are proposing to do in and around Earswick please.

Are you able and happy to make the arrangements please or would you prefer to liaise with me? 

Many thanks

Joanne

Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council

-----Original Message-----
From: James Stephenson <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>
To: Howarth, Cath M <cath.m.howarth@voa.gsi.gov.uk>
CC: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Sent: Fri, 17 Jan 2020 12:18
Subject: York Outer Ring Road - Earswick Parish Council 
Dear Cath, 
 
Many thanks for your e-mail and I have forwarded this to the Parish Council just to get their confirmation. 
 
I will come back to you as soon as they respond. 
 
With kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Stephenson 
 
J F Stephenson MA (Cantab) FRICS FAAV
RICS REGISTERED VALUER
Partner                                                  
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